
 
 

 

 P U B L I C   N O T I C E 
 
 
 
TO:  RESIDENTS OF BOROUGH OF SOMERDALE 
 
FROM: William H. Thompson, Interim Business Administrator/Board 

Secretary  
  SOMERDALE BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
DATE: MARCH  14, 2024 
 
SUBJ:  SOMERDALE BOARD OF EDUCATION  
  BOARD VACANCY  
  

  
 

SOMERDALE 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 
Is seeking interested applicants to fill a vacancy 

on the Board of Education. Applicants may submit in addition to  
letter of interest a resume. Letter of interest must be received  

on or before 4:00p.m. Friday March 29, 2024 
by: 

 
Mr. William H. Thompson 

Interim Business Administrator/Board Secretary  
Somerdale Board of Education  

301 Grace Street 
Somerdale, NJ  08083-1454 

 
 


